
PLANNING & ZONING PUBLIC HEARING 

 

THE WILLIAMSON FAMILY OWNS A PARCEL OF LAND MEASURING APPROXIMATELY   32  ACRES 

LOCATED ON HWY 59  AND EXTENDING ONTO HARRISON ROAD. THEY ARE ASKING FOR A 

RECCOMMENDATION FROM THE P&Z COMMISSION TO THE TOWN COUNCIL TO ANNEX THIS PROPERTY 

INTO THE TOWN LIMITS OF ABITA SPRINGS. THE WILLIAMSONS ARE ALSO REQUESTING THAT THE LAND 

BE ZONED “COMMERCIAL” THIS REQUEST WILL BE REVIEWED BY THE PLANNING & ZONING 

COMMISSION ON DECEMBER 9, 2015 IN THE ABITA SPRINGS CONFERENCE ROOM AT 6PM. ALL 

INTERESTED PARTIES ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND. 


